
http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=64845 

Mound City Aldermen meet 
(KLZA)-- The Mound City Board of Aldermen approved liquor license renewal
for current license holders during their May 10th meeting. 

The Board also approved increasing the price for dog tags for spayed females and
males to $7.50 and $10 non-spayed females.  A $3 fee per dog per month the tags
are delinquent and a requirement of a picture of dogs being licensed was also
approved on a 2-1 vote with Alderman Robert Heck casting a nay vote and
Alderman Duane Nauman absent. 

City Clerk Anissa Brandon  will be checking into the price of a new sewer camera
and will also submit a grant application to MIRMA to help cover the cost.  

Water Superintendent Randy  Crowley reported there are fewer than 10 meters
left to replace and that all meters can be read within 20 minutes with the new
drive-by metering system. 

The Mound City Pool will be opening  Sunday, May 27th.  A six-foot stationary
Lifeguard Stand purchase at a cost of just over $3-thousand was approved.

Aldermen also approved a $500 donation to the July 4th Celebration in Mound
City. 
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